COMMON QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS

Q: Where did the student parking lot go?
A: The new student parking lot is on the upper northwest side of campus until construction is
completed.

Q: Do we need a parking permit to park in the student parking lot?
A: Yes, you do. They will be free, but listen to the bulletin announcements for info on when to pick one
up at the fee window.

Q: Will everyone be required to wear masks when we return?
A: Yes, everyone who chooses to work and/or learn on a CA campus, must wear a mask at all times.

Can students wear face shields, rather than face masks?
A: Students must wear a face mask or a neck gaiter that covers both nose and mouth.

Q: Where will students go if they are ill at school?

A: If a student feels ill while at school the office will ask that a campus supervisor escort the student to
the sick room, which is our Dance Room—attached to the North Gym. We will have a school nurse on
standby and will immediately call home to have students picked up if this is the case.

Q: What happens if someone tests positive for COVID?

A: If a student tests positive we will perform quick and thorough contact-tracing for every place they
may have visited while on campus. Those who have been exposed to a positive case, will need to
quarantine for 10 days from the date of exposure.

Q: Are students able to use shared equipment when we return?
A: No—theoretically. We will be providing a number of supplies to all of our students upon their return
so that no one has to share equipment.

Q: What is the bell schedule for Wednesdays on the hybrid model?
A: Wednesdays will be our normal bell schedule with 55 minute periods and 15t and 2" lunch periods
intact.

Q: Are we still doing state testing this Spring?
A: Yes, but we have been given a lot of grace in regards to when we will do the testing. We haven’t

planned any particular dates yet, but will set those up soon as we have more information.

Q: Club Meetings: Can advisor and students meet for an outdoor, afternoon Club meeting?
A: Yes, so long as everyone is outdoors, 4 ft. apart, and wearing a mask.

Q. Will lunch be provided in the cafeteria?
A: No. We will have a Grab n’ Go bagged lunch available.

Please visit our website to stay updated on the latest information.



